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Multi-bin recycling location changing at Sportsplex 
 
The location of the multi-bin recycling depot at Willow Point Park is changing as of Thursday, 
April 17. The multi-bins are currently located in the upper parking lot at Willow Point Park near 
the Splash Park, and will be relocated to the lower parking lot by the Sportsplex, next to the ball 
hockey court.   
 
The multi-bin recycling depot can be accessed at 1800 Alder Street. 
 
“The multi-bins are being moved to the lower parking lot because the City is paving the parking 
lot adjacent to the Splash Park this month, and to keep the upper lot fully accessible for the high 
number of Splash Park users in the summer months,” says Amber Zirnhelt, the City’s 
Sustainability Manager.  
 
The multi-bin recycling depot is operated by Comox Strathcona Waste Management (CSWM) 
service and provides a drop-off location for cardboard, hard plastics and metal/tin containers. 
Additional multi-bin recycling depots are located at Strathcona Gardens Recreation Complex at 
225 South Dogwood Street and Campbell River Waste Management Centre at 6200 Argonaut 
Road. For more information on CSWM depots and locations, visit www.cswm.ca/depots 
 
Residents are also reminded that they can visit www.campbellriverrecycles.ca online to find out 
where to recycle items that cannot be dropped off at the multi-bin locations or collected with 
curbside recycling. As well, the Island Return-It Centre located at 1580 Willow Street accepts a 
range of other items for recycling, including household electronics and beverage containers. 
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